
Dear Parents, Carers and Guardians 

 

I am delighted to be able to tell you our new uniform supplier is Sports of Addlestone.  

The shop is situated near the level crossing in Addlestone.  

As previously stated, there are no compulsory changes to the uniform, and we have 

attempted to match like for like as closely as possible.  

Like many businesses, Covid19 has had an effect on the transfer of business from School 

Uniform Direct to Sports of Addlestone, so please be patient the next few weeks, until the 

stock is transferred.  

As a school, we are delighted to be supporting a small family run business. They currently 

supply a few local schools, and we are hoping this will be a successful partnership. 

Sports of Addlestone have set up a dedicated website for Holy Family, where you can order 

and pay for items, and either collect from store, or for a fee have items posted to your home 

address. 

www.soauniform.co.uk 

01932 849333 

The website will not go live until the stock has been transferred.  

If you need to return items, this will be possible. They will go into quarantine before being 

put back into general stock.  

This is a very different set up to School Uniform Direct. Most items will be held in stock, but 

it is advisable to call ahead of going to the shop for items.  

As before, school PE tops are to be ordered from the school office. 

Any question either direct them to Sports of Addlestone, or email  

swright@holy-family.surrey.sch.uk 

 

Thank you all for your patience during this changeover. 

 

Regards  

 

 

Suzanne Wright  

Chair of Governors. 

http://www.soauniform.co.uk/
mailto:swright@holy-family.surrey.sch.uk


 

 

 

 

 


